
 

 
 

 
 
 

� Our pharmacy benefit manager, informedRx/CatalystRx has changed its name to 
Catamaran. All of your contacts and services will remain the same and there is no action 
that you need to take.  We wanted to let you know that when you start seeing materials 
with the new name, Catamaran, you will know that it is still the same dedicated company 
and people that you are used to working with for your prescription medications. Your ID 
card is still current, even though it doesn’t have the Catamaran name on it. You can 
continue to use the current website, and when the new Catamaran site is ready, you will 
automatically be redirected to that site. 
 

� The name of our mail order pharmacy will also change to Catamaran home delivery.  
You will begin to notice the new name on your mail service medications. Your contacts 
and service will stay the same. If you are currently receiving medications from mail 
order, you will receive a notification about this change in your next refill. 

 
� Only the name is changing. Your pharmacy services and contact information will stay the 

same.  
 


